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12 September 2018 parkerfe 

Discretionary increase litigation – appeal to the Supreme Court

Trustee decision made to continue the appeal 

On 11 September 2018, we resolved to continue the appeal against the Court of Appeal’s 
judgment in favour of British Airways plc (BA) in the APS discretionary increase litigation. We 
will now be seeking permission from the Court to use the Scheme assets to fund the appeal 
and to meet BA’s costs should an appeal be unsuccessful.  

We currently anticipate that the hearing of the appeal before the Supreme Court will be in 
the second half of 2019. 

We will continue to keep members updated on developments as soon as we are able to do 
so. 

From the Trustee of the Airways Pension Scheme 

Date: 12 September 2018 


